
Read & Download (PDF Kindle) 
Emma (Classic Fiction)

 Diana Gabaldon

http://dl.neutronbyte.com/pdf-file/18oYWaTP/e/GERQ/KqPw/xYJXx/Emma-Classic-Fiction
http://dl.neutronbyte.com/pdf-file/18oYWaTP/e/GERQ/KqPw/xYJXx/Emma-Classic-Fiction
http://dl.neutronbyte.com/pdf-file/18oYWaTP/e/GERQ/KqPw/xYJXx/Emma-Classic-Fiction
http://dl.neutronbyte.com/pdf-file/18oYWaTP/e/GERQ/KqPw/xYJXx/Emma-Classic-Fiction


"Emma," when first published in 1816, was written when Jane Austen was at the height of her
powers. In it, we have her two greatest comic creations -- the eccentric Mr. Woodhouse and that
quintissential bore, Miss Bates. In it, too, we have her most profound characterization: the witty,
imaginative, self-deluded Emma, a heroine the author declared "no one but myself will much
like, " but who has been much loved by generations of readers.

About the AuthorJane Austen was born on December 16, 1775. Her novels were written in the
intervals between family excursions, although not in the order in which they were published.
Sense and Sensibility was originally written in 1795 as Elinor and Marianne. Pride and Prejudice
began life as "First Impressions" in 1797. Her other novels include Mansfield Park, Emma, and
Persuasion. She died on July 18, 1817. Jane Austen’s novels have acquired a following which is
almost cult-like, and the many dramatizations of her work for screen, television, and radio are
testament to the books’ enduring popularity. One of her works was amongst the earliest
transmissions to be heard on BBC radio: a reading of the proposal scene from Pride and
Prejudice was broadcast on January 15, 1924.
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Ebook Library Reader, “Well read and enjoyable.. This is a lovely version of, "Emma", by Jane
Austen. However, I discovered it was one of my least favorites by her, so I now have "read" it via
audio book and can now say I don't need to buy the hard back version. Thank you for your great
service.”

M.Clark, “jane austen classic. i'm not qualified to rate a classic from one of the great women
novelists of the last 200 years...this classic from jane austen brought to CD and read by juliet
stevenson is romance with drama at its best set in early nineteenth century...a must read or
listen! if you havnt already!!”

Mrcgstrick, “Four Stars. Just as expected”

The book by Diana Gabaldon has a rating of  5 out of 4.0. 9 people have provided feedback.
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